Subject: Re: INVITATION: Talking about Gene Drive - Nov 4 in Baltimore

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 7/13/2017 4:53 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Thanks for the heads up.

```
On Jul 13, 2017, at 4:44 PM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org> wrote:
Hi John, Fred and Gregg,
See below for info on a DARPA engagement on Nov 3. Sounds like it is not super
critical that all key Safe Gene GBIRd'ers attend, but as we are tentatively
structuring the dates for the GBIRd annual meeting (~Nov 5) and the Regulatory
Meeting IC (~Nov 6-7) is convening, I wanted to ensure awareness and solicit feedback
to me if necessary.
Warm Regards,
Royden
----Original Message----
From: Wegrzyn, Renee [mailto:renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil]
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 9:40 AM
To: Wegrzyn, Renee < renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil>
Subject: INVITATION: Talking about Gene Drive - Nov 4 in Baltimore
Hello Safe Genes Community,
Please see opportunity below from Stephanie James at FNIH on Nov 4 in Baltimore, MD
"Talking about Gene Drive".
For those of you that will be in the area, I will organize a short LEEDR engagement
for Safe Genes community on the afternoon of Nov 3 at DARPA. We are still working out
the Agenda for that meeting, but we anticipate that it will be ~2hrs in the
afternoon. We will also have webinar/tcon access for those that won't be travelling
to the area.
Please let me know if you have any questions,
Renee
Renee D Wegrzyn, PhD
Program Manager
DARPA Biological Technologies Office
renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil
----Original Message----
From: James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T] [mailto:sjames@fnih.org]
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 5:10 PM
Subject: RE: Talking about Gene Drive
Dear colleagues,
```

FNIH is now ready to begin serious preparations for the proposed communications workshop "Talking about Gene Drive," to be held on November 4, 2017, in Baltimore, MD. At this time, we request that you go to our online registration site at fnih.org/TalkingAboutGeneDrive and confirm your intention to participate. We need the information on number of people we can expect to attend in order to reserve a room for the meeting. Therefore, we respectfully request that you confirm your attendance no later than July 31.

Since we still have plenty of flexibility about room size right now, you are welcome to forward this invitation to other researchers working on gene drive whom you think would be interested in attending the workshop. However, please make sure they also know that they must respond by July 31. After that time, we can't guarantee we will be able to accommodate any additional participants.

Again, we hope that you will join us for some interesting and useful discussions on this timely subject.

Best regards,

Stephanie

```
From: James, Stephanie (FNIH) [T]
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 6:12 PM
To: 'Zachary Adelman' <<u>zachadel@tamu.edu></u>; 'Zhijian Tu' <<u>jaketu@vt.edu></u>;
'aajames@uci.edu' <aajames@uci.edu>; 'Friedman, Robert (rfriedman@jcvi.org)'
<rfriedman@jcvi.org>; 'gclanzaro@ucdavis.edu' <gclanzaro@ucdavis.edu>;
'omar.akbari@ucr.edu' <omar.akbari@ucr.edu>; 'Cinnamon Bloss' <cbloss@eng.ucsd.edu>;
'sentelle@uci.edu' <sentelle@uci.edu>; 'john.marshall@berkeley.edu'
<john.marshall@berkeley.edu>; 'Kevin Esvelt' <esvelt@mit.edu>;
'<u>fcatter@hsph.harvard.edu</u>' <<u>fcatter@hsph.harvard.edu></u>; Fred Gould
<fred gould@ncsu.edu>; 'dfwirth@hsph.harvard.edu' <dfwirth@hsph.harvard.edu>;
'pagre@jhu.edu' <pagre@jhu.edu>; a.burt@imperial.ac.uk; Nolan, Tony F J
<t.nolan@imperial.ac.uk>; George Dimopoulos (gdimopo1@jhu.edu) <gdimopo1@jhu.edu>;
Ethan Bier (ebier@ucsd.edu) <ebier@ucsd.edu>; 'ljacob13@jhu.edu' <ljacob13@jhu.edu>;
'luke.alphey@pirbright.ac.uk' <luke.alphey@pirbright.ac.uk>; 'kykanesh@hawaii.edu'
<kykanesh@hawaii.edu>; 'Heath Packard' <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>; 'J
Royden Saah' royden.saah@islandconservation.org>; Isabelle Coche
<Isabelle@emergingag.com>; 'ssubramani@ucsd.edu' <ssubramani@ucsd.edu>; 'Scott
Miller' <Scott.Miller@gatesfoundation.org>; 'Jeff Chertack'
<Jeff.Chertack@gatesfoundation.org>; 'Wegrzyn, Renee' <renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil>;
'Cheever, Anne (contr-bto)' <anne.cheever.ctr@darpa.mil>; 'Sarah Carter'
<carter@sciencepolicyconsulting.com>; 'Ryan Phelan' <ryan@longnow.org>; Anna Buchman
```

```
<annabuch@ucr.edu>; Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>; Crisanti, Andrea
<a.crisanti@imperial.ac.uk>; Christophides, George K
<g.christophides@imperial.ac.uk>; Windbichler, Nikolai
<n.windbichler@imperial.ac.uk>; a.burt@imperial.ac.uk; Fredros Okumu
<fredros@ihi.or.tz>; 'Emerson, Claudia' <merson@mcmaster.ca>; Brindley, Paul
(pbrindley@email.gwu.edu) <pbrindley@email.gwu.edu>; Costero-Saint Denis, Adriana
(NIH/NIAID) [E] <acostero@niaid.nih.gov>; Rao, Malla (NIH/NIAID) [E]
<MRao@niaid.nih.gov>; Hall, Lee (NIH/NIAID) [E] <LHALL@niaid.nih.gov>;
mcapurro@icb.usp.br; aajames@uci.edu
Cc: Tountas, Karen (FNIH) [T] <ktountas@fnih.org>; Claudia Emerson
(claudia.emerson@outlook.com) <claudia.emerson@outlook.com>; Claudia Emerson
<mersoc@mcmaster.ca>
Subject: RE: Talking about Gene Drive
```

Dear colleagues,

Based on demonstration of interest, the Foundation for the National Institutes of Health (FNIH) will sponsor a one day workshop on the topic of "Talking about Gene Drive" - to be held just before the annual American Society of Tropical Medicine and Hygiene (ASTMH) meeting on November 4, 2017, in Baltimore, MD.

The intent of the workshop will be to:

- * discuss how gene drive technology is being described in the media and at venues such as the Convention on Biological Diversity;
- * consider ways to work together to enhance communication and clarify public perception about gene drive technology;
- * share some basic communications skills that might come in handy in the future

A revised draft agenda responding to various initial comments is attached.

The workshop is open to those working on gene drive technology for public health and conservation goals. We believe this will provide an important venue for bringing both groups together to discuss plans for communicating about the technology with the public. Please let me know if there are others not included on this list who might be interested in attending. FNIH will open a registration page closer to the time in order to judge logistics requirements.

FNIH will support the cost of the meeting space, food (breakfast and lunch) and speaker travel. We are holding this workshop in conjunction with the ASTMH meeting because many interested parties are already planning to attend that meeting. We regret that FNIH cannot support the participation of all attendees. We assume that most of you have some travel support from other sources, but please let me know if that is not the case. We hope that you will add this to your calendar and plan to join us for some lively conversation!

Best regards,

Stephanie

Stephanie James, PhD, FASTMH

Director, Science Division

Foundation for the National Institutes of Health

9650 Rockville Pike | Bethesda, MD 20814 | www.fnih.org www.fnih.org/>
Direct (301) 451-2810 | Fax (301) 480-1661 | Email sjames@fnih.org

<mailto:sjames@fnih.org>

For 13 consecutive years, Charity Navigator has rated the FNIH as an organization that exceeds industry standards.

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be legally privileged and confidential. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments immediately. You should not retain copy or use this e-mail or any attachment for any purpose, nor disclose all or any part of the contents to any other person.

<image001.png>